
From: Sandoval, Adrienne
To: christian.stephens@pacificorp.com
Subject: Response to comment period extension
Date: Friday, September 6, 2024 3:41:00 PM

Dear Mr. Stephens,
 
In a comment submitted August 30, 2024, you requested, on behalf of PacifiCorp, a 30-day
extension of the public comment period on “Air Plan Partial Approval and Partial Disapproval; Utah;
Regional Haze State Implementation Plan for the Second Implementation Period,” Docket No. EPA-
R08-OAR-2024-0389. After careful consideration, the EPA has determined that a 30-day comment
period provides adequate time for the public to review the notice and submit comments.
Accordingly, we will maintain the September 18, 2024 deadline for submitting comments. The EPA
will consider all comments submitted by the close of the public comment period before finalizing the
rulemaking.
 
Thanks
 
Adrienne Sandoval
Director Air and Radiation Division (8ARD)
U.S. EPA Region 8
1595 Wynkoop Street
Denver, Colorado 80202-1129
Phone: (720) 391-2147
Sandoval.Adrienne@epa.gov
 

mailto:Sandoval.Adrienne@epa.gov
mailto:christian.stephens@pacificorp.com
mailto:Sandoval.Adrienne@epa.gov

